
 
 

MEETING PAPER  

Subject: Request for Support of Resident Parking on Lorne Road NR33 0RF 

Meeting: Planning Committee  

Date: 24th October 2024 

CONFIDENTIAL/NON-CONFIDENTIAL 

The office received a request from a member of the public regarding the introduction of resident 

parking on Lorne Road NR33 0RF. 

The communication received: 

I would like information regarding resident parking. I live in Lorne Road and we have a dance school 

at the end of the road and parents sitting in parked cars waiting for their children is a big issue in a 

road which already very busy for parking. We also have a school around the corner and parents park 

when collecting their children. 

My inquiry was regarding the introduction of resident parking on Lorne Road. 

The Committee is asked to consider the request and whether to provide Town Council support 

before they approach the Highways Authority.  

 

 


